Dear St. Christopher community,

It greatly saddens me to submit this letter of resignation. Effective May 28, 2021, I will no longer be working as a teacher at St. Christopher School.

In January of last year, I was diagnosed with Stage IV breast cancer. Having been on constant treatment since, I have noticed a significant decrease in my energy level. Due to the high demands of the teaching vocation, I am no longer able to teach my students effectively, and I do not want them to be impacted by this. My doctor agrees that this is the best decision for all involved.

I have so enjoyed my time here at St. Chris. My work gave me great satisfaction and fulfillment. I will never forget the last six years of incredible colleagues, parents, and students that I have had the honor with which to work. I wish everyone at St. Christopher School and Parish the very best. God bless you all for your constant encouragement and support.

Respectfully Yours,

Höllie Bryan